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Our case ref: C/2022/11889
 
Dear Professor Graeber
 
As I previously advised, we are making a further assessment of your complaint after receiving details of ICAC’s decision not to investigate. 
 
ICAC’s letter to you refers to concerns you raised about fabricated ‘misconduct cases’ against you and threatened to ‘terminate you’. 
 
I phoned you earlier today in the hope of discussing this issue and left you a voicemail. 
 
Can you please confirm whether the University took any formal disciplinary action against you? And if so, could you provide me with copies of 
all relevant correspondence between you and the University on this matter. 
 
Please feel free to phone me on 9055 1165 to discuss. 
 
Kind regards
Steve 
 
Steve Maguire
Senior Investigation Officer | Complaints and Resolution | NSW Ombudsman
Level 24, 580 George Street, Sydney NSW 2000
p  02 9055 1165  |  e smaguire@ombo.nsw.gov.au 
w  www.ombo.nsw.gov.au/
Follow us on Twitter | Linkedin | Facebook
The NSW Ombudsman’s office acknowledges the traditional owners 
and custodians across the lands on which we live and work, and we pay 
our respects to their elders past and present and to the next generation 
of leaders.

P  Please consider the environment before printing this correspondence.

 

ATTENTION: The information in this e-mail and any attachments is confidential. The information may be legally privileged. The information is intended for the recipient identified in the e-
mail only. If you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail, please contact the Ombudsman immediately that you received this e-mail, either by return e-mail or by telephone on 02 9286 
1000. You should not review, print, re-send, distribute, store or take any action in reliance on information in this e-mail or any attachments. You should also destroy all copies of this e-mail 
and any attachments.
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